
Festival of Lohri Celebrated at GRIID 

Festival of Lohri was celebrated by GRIID staff in the courtyard of 

GRIID premises on 13th January, 2022.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

The staff gathered around the bonfire and offered respect to agni by taking 

rounds around it. 

 

Teachers prepared video for students giving information about importance of 

festival of Lohri and also recorded a dance on popular Lohri songs.  

 


